MEADOW VIEW HOMEOWNERS ASSOCIATION

NEWSLETTER

FALL 2017

ANNUAL BLOCK PARTY

Block Party is scheduled for Saturday, September 16th starting at 5pm in the usual Meadow Grove cul-de-sac. The Committee has been hard at work obtaining food and other donations from nearby businesses. Local businesses that have made donations for the party have been invited to display their business information as well as any resident owns who their business. A special area is being assigned for this. There will also be games for the children and a couple of movies will be shown. The Committee is looking for volunteers to assist in ensuring this is a successful party. If you have a little time, please contact Natasha Maher She can explain where they can use the extra help.

PET WASTE

If you own a pet, please be sure to clean up after it immediately after letting it outside to "do its business". Not only is it a total disregard to the neighbors and children who play in the open areas, but it is also a potential health hazard. All pets must be kept on a leash when outside and not let loose to roam throughout the subdivision.

HALLOWEEN PARTY

We will again hire security to control entrance access to the community that evening. Last year the homeowners were given a password for their guests to use to come in. This year the password is **CRAZY HORSE**. Please send any comments to DNI if you encountered any problems on this evening so that we may prepare before- hand.

TRASH CANS

Curb appeal is important to maintain property values. This is a reminder that trash cans must not be stored outside on the driveway or visible from the street

SNOW PLOWING TIPS

The width of your streets don't allow for cars parked on the street and the snow plow machine. During snow days, please park in your garage or your driveway so that your street can be cleared of snow.

ANNUAL MEETING

The Association held its annual election meeting on July 19. Adam Ruessler was elected to the open term vacated by Jeff Trieb. We thank Jeff for his participation in board activities to ensure the betterment of the association. At the meeting a suggestion was made to investigate the possibility of installing a gate at the entrance. The board is asking for volunteers to participate in a committee to research this option to curtail unwanted traffic in the subdivision. Please contact DNI if you wish to participate in this committee.

We are pleased to present this year's Board:

Kristine Bridges, President Adam Ruessler, Treasurer Gary Thompson, Secretary

EMAIL COMMUNICATION

We would like to be able to communicate with you via email. If you have not provided your email address to DNI we will appreciate your sending a quick note to include your name, address and phone number to your community manager, Ingrid Stewart, at istewart@dniproperties.com. Email addresses are kept confidential, used only for business purpose, and not shared with Be anyone. sure to check the MeadowViewCommunity.com website from time to time for updated info on the Community.

KRISTINE	BRIDGES
PRESIDE	ENT

BOARD OF DIRECTORS: GARY THOMPSON SECRETARY

ADAM RUESSLER TREASURER

662 OFFICE PARKWAY

DNI PROPERTIES, INC CREVE COEUR, MO 63141

FAX 314-576-0718

INGRID STEWART, CMCA®
Community Manager
314-576-0700 EXT 105
istewart@dniproperties.com

SUSAN FROLOS Sr. Comm. Support Coord. 314-576-0700 EXT 306 sfrolos@dniproperties.com PAULA DEDERT
Accounting Specialist
314-576-0700 EXT 404
pdedert@dniproperties.com